
 

                         

CALL FOR PAPERS       Summer Semester 2019 ! 
 

The GENDER LAB in the ‘Hafenzimmer’ 
 
You have just finished your Bachelor or Master’s Thesis, or Dissertation, and would like to 
discuss this in a lively context outside the university? Or are you still in the middle of the 
work and writing process but would enjoy an exchange of views on your chosen topic? You 
don’t have much experience in how to present a scientific work and would like to give it a 
try? Or you’re currently working on an exciting research project connected with gender 
studies which you would like to present and would like to meet other students and teachers 
working in this area and network with them? 
 
The Göttingen Centre for Gender Studies, in co-operation with the graduate School for 
Liberal Studies (GSGC) and the Göttingen Graduate School for Social Sciences (GGC), 
has been running the Gender Lab since the Winter Semester 2015/16, in which Bachelor 
and Master’s students, doctoral candidates and Post-Docs have the opportunity to present 
their projects. 
 
The idea behind the Gender Lab is to give added publicity to Gender Studies in Göttingen 
and to offer other students and relative newcomers the chance to discuss their work in a 
helpful context and to set up networks. 
 
Our hope is that our Call for Papers (Note Deadline: 22 February 2019) will attract 

students attached to Göttingen University, and who are working in the field of Gender 
Studies, to join us for the coming Summer Semester. We see the Gender Lab also as an 
open forum for new methods of presentation and for discussion of various theoretical 
perspectives and working procedures in the field. 
 
In the Summer Semester 2019 the Gender Lab will be held in the ‘Hafenzimmer’ 
(Salon for Art and Culture)! 
 
Invitees can decide on their own mode of presentation. If needed, commentators and /or 
interlocutors can be found with the assistance of the Gender Lab team. 
 
Informal applications including your name, course or field of studies, title of your 
paper (if possible with descriptive sub-title) and a short abstract (max. 400 words) 
should be submitted please by 22 February 2019 to both (!) email addresses of the 
organizers:  
 

konstanze.hanitzsch@zentr.uni-goettingen.de & daniela.doering@uni-goettingen.de 
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